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Watching the Leaves Change Color 
If you have seasons where you live (sorry most of California), you may be watching the 
trees put on new shades. The Autumn season brings beautiful views, especially on college 
campuses. Right as the school load is picking up during the semester, the leaves are 
beginning to change color. Are you missing the beauty because you're so busy?  

Seasons teach us something beautiful about change and growth. Life won't always look like 
it does now. Mid-term/test season doesn't last forever. It's a great chance to recognize 
where you are now (perhaps college), and think about where you're going.  

So what can you do NOW to cultivate growth for the future? 

See what these CARP chapters have done... 

   



 

 

    

On September 19th, CARP at University of Bridgeport kick-started their semester by co-
hosting Sing for Peace with Youth and Students for Peace to bring together different clubs 
and religious groups. Read more about their event here. 

   

 

 

 

   



 

 

Seventeen chapters hosted a table for Club Fairs that spanned 31 days! Tabling is a 
great way to share about CARP and make new friends at the start of the semester. 

Check out the full list of campuses and photos here. 
   

 

 

Special shout out: Dr. Frank Kaufmann, 
a supporter and educator of CARP, was 
used as a source in a journalism class at 
University of Nevada, Las Vegas (UNLV), 
further proving that CARP, its Principles, its 
educators, and its vision are important to 
academics.  

Thanks to every student on campus who 
continues to champion and share about 
CARP wherever they go. 

 

  

    

As you can see, CARP is a place for 
students to cultivate the things that matter 
most. CARP encourages students to be 
intentional and think about, "what kind of 
life do I want to live?" CARP members are 
constantly reaching out to stimulate others 
on their campuses to think about these 
important topics. By doing so, they plant 
goodness. 

You can plant goodness, too, by 
supporting CARP's programs during 
our End-of-Year Giving Season. Support 
principled student leadership training 
with a tax-exempt donation. Stay tuned 
for details. 

 
 

Donations help students promote principles 
on campus, like these Live for the Sake of 
Others t-shirts! 

 

   

 

   

Announcements 
   



 

 

 

 

 

   

Did you know CARP Bay Area and CARP Las Vegas have their own newsletters? You can 
check out the Bay Area Newsletter and the Las Vegas Newsletter on our website.  

CARP Las Vegas' 5th Campus Talk is happening on November 2nd! Stay up to date 
and find out more on their newsletter. Student travel scholarships are available. Contact 
jinil@ carplife,org. 

   

Sexuality, Integrity, and the University 
   

 

 

The Love and Fidelity Network's annual 
conference is taking place on November 8-
9. Student travel sponsorships are 
available until October 25th or until they 
run out for students who are interested in 
attending.  

Network with other students who stand for 
marriage, family, and sexual integrity. Sign 
up ASAP! 

Click here for more information.  
 

  



 

 

 

   

Whether or not you're in school, you can stand for a principled culture. Thank you for being 
part of the CARP movement.  

With gratitude, 

Teresa Rischl 

CARP USA President 

   

    

    

 

   

 

   

 
 


